
 
 

 
 
 
 

Sevenoaks Mayor donates fundraising cheque to the 
Save our Stag Campaign. 

 
 
During his term as Mayor, Cllr Nicholas Busvine OBE, has been fundraising for the following 
charities: 
 

• SSAFA – the Armed Forces Charity 

• Sevenoaks Air Cadets – 2158 (Sevenoaks) Squadron 

• Stag 
 
Due to COVID 19 the Mayor has not been able to hold any fundraising events since March 
2020.  His term of office has been ‘rolled over’ until May 2021. 
 
Normally the Mayor would distribute his fundraising Cheques at the end of his term of office 
which would be May 2021.  However, considering the urgency of the Save our Stag 
Campaign the Mayor is presenting his cheque of £753.10 now to the Stag. 
 
The Mayor said: “Please, please continue to donate.  The campaign to raise money from the 
public is making great progress, but we still have a long way to go.  A very big thank you to 
all who have already given so generously.” 
 
Please see attached photograph. 
 
Donations can be made via the Stag’s website https://stagsevenoaks.co.uk 
 

 



 
 

 
 
 

Linda Larter MBE 

Chief Executive / Town Clerk 
30th June 2020 


